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4 CAMPERDOWN PARK - DUNDEE HALF MARATHON (AN56- 2007) 
 
The Director of Leisure and Communities has been approached by Interloq to stage a Half Marathon 
Event in Dundee on 1st July 2007 using Camperdown Park as the starting and finishing points for the 
race. 
 
The Committee is recommended to support the event and approve Camperdown for this use. The 
application is recommend on the basis that the organisation provides specific insurance indemnifying 
the Council against damage or loss and also that any works required at Camperdown and on the 
course are charged as paid for by the organisation although support in kind through advice and the 
arrangement of the various meetings with the public services would be free of charge. The event is an 
excellent opportunity to promote healthy activity and profile the flexibility of Camperdown Park. 
 


